
NOTICE 
 

CHANGE IN SHELLFISH ICING PERMIT PROCEDURE: 
 
The procedure for obtaining a Shellfish Icing Permit during Warm Water Harvest has changed in 
an attempt to streamline the process.  
 
First, complete the Request for Shellfish Icing Permit online application. 
 

To complete the online Shellfish Icing Permit application, please go to: 
https://webapps.mrc.virginia.gov/public/fisheries/shellfishpermits.php 

 
Once the application has been submitted, Virginia Dept. of Health/Division of Shellfish Safety 
(VDH/DSS) will be notified of your request. You will be contacted by an Inspector from 
VDH/DSS to arrange a date and time to inspect your vessel.  
 
After VDH/DSS has approved the vessel refrigeration, you will receive your Shellfish Icing Permit 
by email. If you do not have an email address, you can request it sent to you by U.S. Postal Service 
by contacting the Conservation and Replenishment Department at (757)247-2120 or pick up your 
Shellfish Icing Permit in person at Marine Resources Commission Main Office, located at 380 
Fenwick Road, Bldg. 96, Fort Monroe, VA. 
 
Should you have any questions or require assistance with completing the online application, please 
contact Jamie Hogge, Conservation and Replenishment Department, at (757) 247-2120. 
 

https://webapps.mrc.virginia.gov/public/fisheries/shellfishpermits.php

